ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
Notes
March 27, 2013   2:00 p.m.   #AA-216
PRESENT:
Donna Floyd (Chair), Terence Elliott, Vicki Ferguson, Michele Jackson, Aminta Mickles, Wayne Organ
ABSENT:
Catherine Fites, Kenyetta Tribble
	Topic
	Discussion
	Follow-Up

	Priority Registration
	· Vicki reported that the information about priority registration is now on the website.  The second phase of priority registration will go into effect in fall 2014.  The A & R directors are drafting a letter that will go out to all students about the new regulations on 100+ units and students on academic probation for two semesters.  The letter is encouraging students to schedule counseling appointments.  The letter will go out before students register for fall 2013 so they will have one year to plan.
	

	High School Senior Connection Super Saturday
	· Super Saturday will be May 11 from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. and will begin in the gym.  The planning committee meets on Wednesdays from 2:30 – 3:30 in the SSC Conference Room A.  The computer labs are reserved for assessments.  Terence mentioned that STEM Day will be held on the same day so there may not be computers available in the PS-Bldg.  Staff have been going to the feeder high schools to recruit for this event, and over 300 students and parents are expected to attend.  
· The high school students will complete a spring 2013 application for Counseling 108 so we can collect the FTES.  The students will still have to complete an application for next semester.  A & R Director Catherine Fites is investigating if the information from one semester can be transferred to the next semester. 

· Michele reported that the Richmond City Council had a joint meeting with the WCCUSD Board.  It was very positive and they gave a “shout-out” to CCC.
	

	Update on Marketing for Summer and Fall


	· Michele reported that the district is investing in a district-wide marketing campaign for summer and fall 2013.  The theme will be “Maximize Your Future”.   Posters will be on buses and on BART trains.  Each campus was asked to select two BART stations to place ads.  Michele selected the El Cerrito Del Norte and downtown Berkeley stations.  
· A discussion ensued that the flyer doesn’t spell out “Contra Costa College” as it does for the other campuses.  This is because the CCC logo doesn’t spell out the name.  
	· Michele will talk to Tim Leong about spelling out “Contra Costa College” on the flyers and ads.

	Summer and Fall Schedule
	· The summer schedule is now on WebAdvisor.  The summer schedule will be ready for priority students on April 1 or 2.  The hard copy of the summer schedule includes an “Early Summer” schedule page.  It was noted that some of the summer intersession classes aren’t on WebAdvisor.   
· The late start classes for spring 2013 button should be removed from the web page and the button should be added:  “Intersession/Summer 2013 – Register Now.”
	

	Other
	· Dare to Dream Conference:  The Dare to Dream 
     Conference will be held on campus this Saturday, March 30 

     from 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  It will begin in the PAC and 
     there will be breakout sessions and lunch.  Departments 
     have been asked to have information tables.
	

	Adjournment 
	· The meeting adjourned at 2:55 p.m.
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